
 Welcome  ST PETER’S BENGEWORTH EVESHAM 

P r i n t  e d i t i o n  W o r s h i p p i n g  J e s u s  i n  a  G r o w i n g  C o m m u n i t y      

  Web: www.bengeworthchurch.co.uk                                E-mail: bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

We extend a warm welcome to everyone attending our services and 
events, especially if you are new to the area or visiting us for the first 
time.  Please make yourself known to clergy and members of the 
congregation and stay for coffee/tea afterwards. 

Today’s Services 5th June 2016 

Second Sunday after Trinity Sunday 

8.00am 
Holy Communion (said) 
Rev. Julian Bomyer 

9.45am 
Morning Worship 
Rev. Mark Binney  

Readers Fran Biggins 

Intercessions John Gordon 

Hymns MP 101, 184, 31, 664 

10.00am Fairfield Church Service 

6.00pm SoulFood at All Saints BBQ Night 

Diary 

Mon 6th 7.30pm Fairer Share Meeting - 
Harvington 

Tues 7th 10.00am 
7.30pm 
17.30pm 

Holy Communion  
Café Church – The Bear 
ASUM House Group 

Wed 8th 
 

12 Noon 
7.30pm 

Funeral – William Fairbrother 
Asum House Group  

Thurs 9th 10.00am 
7 -8.30pm 

Splish!   Baby and toddler service 

Splosh! Youth Group 9+ 

Fri 10th 6.45pm 
7.00pm 

Wedding Rehearsal 
Choir practice 

Sat 11th 3.30pm 
onwards 

Celebration Tea for the 
Queen’s 90th Birthday. 

Weekdays 4-4.20pm Evening Prayers (Said)  

Next Sunday – 12th June  2016   

   8.00am Holy Communion  (said) 
Rev. Julian Bomyer 

   9.45am 
 Parish Eucharist 
Celebration of Queen’s 90th Birthday 
Rev. Mark Binney 

 10.00am Fairfield Church Service 

   6.00pm SoulFood  All Saints 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS  

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly:-      
Janet Bailey,  Beattie Ballard, Joan Davies, Sylvia Emson,  
Barbara Lines, ,Pat Masters,  Grace Percival, as well as 
others known to us personally. 
 
For those who have died and all who mourn at this 
time:-   Betty Hall , Mavis Buttle , Mary Heath Monty 
Smith, Martin Mills, Jacqueline Davis, Gary Scarrott. and  
William Fairbrother. 

 

For all children and young people in our community, 
especially those involved in our Church groups and 
schools. 
For Maya June Simms who was baptised here last week. 

NOTICES 
St.Peter’s Church is holding a birthday Celebration Tea on 
Saturday 11th June for the Queen’s 90th Birthday. If you 
are interested in coming, please get a ticket from either 
Sandra Cockram or Marie Bomyer. These tickets are 
free. You will have to present your ticket when collecting 
your tea. 
 
‘Strengthening Pastoral Care in our Communities’ – a 
Deanery Meeting on Monday 13th June, 10am to 12.30pm at 
St. Peter’s Church, Bengeworth.  

a) Sophie Pryce of Age UK will speak about the ‘Recon-
nections’ initiative to support isolated and lonely peo-
ple in our communities; 

b) Then members of our parishes will be encouraged to 
share our experience of growing lay pastoral ministry 
- so we can learn from and encourage one another. 

If you are someone who has a pastoral ministry, either 
‘officially’ or unofficially, please come to this meeting. More 
details from Sarah Hewitt or Nick Wright. 

 
On Sunday 26th June we will be celebrating St. Peter’s 
Day, with a Parish Eucharist at 11.00 am and lunch 
together. There will also be an 8.00 am service, as usual. 
Everyone please do come along, if you possibly can, and 
share lunch after the main morning service. This is a 
chance for the St. Peter’s Church family to spend time 
together. The usual sheet is available at the back for 
food donations. We look forward to seeing as many of 
you as possible on that day. Dave Cockram and Marie 
Bomyer  

 

MORE THAN WORDS - on Saturday 2nd July at 7.30pm 

Tessa Bartlett has tickets for EODS production here in St. 

Peter`s. Ticket sales will go to St. Peter`s Church. 

 

Caring Hands. 

There is a box in all our churches for your donations of 
food, clothing, toiletries and baby requisites which will be 
passed on to Caring Hands, working at Evesham Christian 
Centre. www.chands.org.uk  . 

 

Notices for next week’s pew sheet. 
Please send notices or information for inclusion in next 
week’s pew sheet to the Parish Office no later than 9.00am 
the preceding Thursday. 
Contact details:- Tel (01386) 446381. 
Email :- bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

 
If writing a cheque for the church, please make it out to 
Bengeworth PCC not St. Peter’s. 
 

Spring Harvest, Minehead, Somerset (4-8 April 17) 
A small group of us went to SH this year and had a great 
timeWe're considering going again and booking early gives us 
a discount.Would you like to find out more? Sarah 07456 
549969/01386 429122 
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